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Hello Everyone, 

Thank you for your prayers for Brother 
Michael.  Today is his surgery, so please keep him 
in your prayerful thoughts.  When we have an 
update, we will reach out to the school community. 

Thanks to all that attended our Basket and Vera 
Bradley Bingo on Sunday. A good time had by all.  
Thanks to co-chairpersons Julie Rezk and Becky 
Merrill. 

Thanks for turning in the gun tickets.  We will list 
all winners at a later date.  Thanks to the 
Smithmyer family for all their hard work hosting 
the fundraiser.  It is not an easy task! 

Upcoming Events 

13 — Jean’s Day $1 
Praying the Rosary– 1:45 

18 – Grades 3,4 to Valewood Farms 

20 – Diocesan In-Service—No School 

22 – Trick or Trunk, 5-7 p.m. Church 
Parking Lot 

23 – End of 1st Marking Period 

25 – Tobacco / Drug presentation to 5,6,7,8. 

27 – Praying the Rosary at 1:45 

November 

2 – Marianna Hoagie Delivery 

School Mass 

Thursday, October 12th – 8:15 a.m. 

Hosted by the 7th and 8th graders. 

Autumn Prayer 

God of all seasons, we thank you for Autumn. 
 We thank you for the touch of coolness in the 
air that gives us a new burst of energy, for the 
coloring of trees that shows the creativity of 
the Divine Artist, for the falling leaves that 
reveal the strength of the branches, for the 
hues of fields that bring peace to our souls, 
for the smiles on pumpkins that bring joy to 
children, for the hall 
harvest that brings us gratitude for the bounty 
of our land, for the change of seasons that 
reveals the circle of life.  God of all seasons, 
as you transform the earth, transform us by 
your Spirit. 
Amen 

Parent—Teacher Conferences 

Wednesday evening, November 8th 

Thursday morning, November 9th 

No school for SBS students November 9th and 
10th. 


	Page 1

